
Schedule attached  
 

January 2020 
 

Dear School Altar Servers and Parents: 
 
Attached you will find the altar server schedule for the Masses held at school this year.  There is 
also a list of servers by grade.  Please mark your planners and home calendars so that you will 
remember your dates.  Since we have so many willing altar servers you may not be on the 
schedule as much as you had hoped, but as the years go on you will be added in more and 
more. 
 
School servers must be trained at OLPH and may serve weekend Masses here or at another 
Catholic parish.  If you are not on the weekend Mass schedule at OLPH and would like to be 
scheduled, please contact Veronica Johnson in the church office. This will give you much more 
practice and allow you to work up to lead altar server more quickly. 
 
Servers, when you arrive at school on Mass day, take your books to your classrooms, and then 
come to the church at 8:00 am to prepare. Please enter the church silently.  Remember, to 
choose an alb that reaches just above your shoes even with the cincture tied.  At about 8:15 am, 
after dressing, pick up the cross and candles, and then meet Father Hector at the main doors at 
the front of the church.   
 
At the end of Mass, you will return to the altar area to take directions. Be sure to replace albs 
and cinctures neatly in the closet.  Please do not leave until you are excused.  
 
If you cannot serve a Mass, please inform your teacher and Mrs. Naworski so a sub can be 
arranged. 
 

If you are on my school altar server schedule and do not plan to altar serve, please contact me 
to take you off the school list.  For church altar serving please contact the church office. 
         
Thank you for sharing this ministry and helping to make our school liturgies a prayerful 
experience.  Your service and dedication are greatly appreciated. 
 
God bless you. 
 

Mrs. Naworski 
Our Lady of Perpetual Help School  
Religion Coordinator 
cnaworski@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 



School Mass Altar Servers 2019-2020 
Servers by Grade 

Newly trained servers have been added to school Masses and will start out as  
candle bearers.  Veteran servers will help new servers in each Mass.  

For more opportunities please sign up at the Church Office as a weekend altar server. 
 

 
Grade 3 New to serving 
Many 3rd graders have signed up and  
a training will be scheduled in the spring.   
With so many willing altar servers there  
isn’t enough room in the school Mass 
schedule to add more this year.  
 

Grade 4 
Madelynn Brown 
Ashley Guerrero 
Ellie LaFever 
Dyianne Remotique 
 
NEWLY TRAINED- 
Anna Antongiovanni 
Gabby Bertolucci 
Corbin Escobar 
Isabela Etchamendy 
Makaela Guerra 
Alex Maristany 
Aiden Nash 
Ava Robinson 
(Ainsley Araujo - yet to be trained) 
 
Grade 5 
Lucia White 
Marek Yaksitch 
 
NEWLY TRAINED- 
Charlie Anspach 
Colin Araujo 
Nicholas Garcia 
Madelyn Maxwell  

Grade 6 
Ivanna Gaytan  
Claire Jimenez 
Jacob Johnson 
John Uzzle 
Zahaley Ruiz-Guzman 
 
NEWLY TRAINED- 
Raul Cruz 
Bryce Hanson 
Cynthia Ramirez 
Sean Valero 
 
Grade 7 
Brady Campbell  
Seth Cheek 
Natalia Eddy 
Thomas Floyd 
Elyse Gandola 
Colt Johnston 
Gino LaFever 
Bennet Michaud 
Megan Miller 
Piper Swartley 
Olivia Vacca 
Reece Yaksitch 
 

Grade 8 
Lauren Leary  
Ciano Luque  
Emma Mebane 
Erin Nail   
Jeffrey VanderPoel  
 
Thank you to the altar servers who assisted during the 
trainings. Your help is greatly appreciated! 
  

 


